
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

By now you should have received your son's full written report, which was issued at the end of last week. If 
you have not received it, please email me and I will arrange to send a duplicate. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Marie Russell 
Pastoral Support Officer 
Bishop Wordsworth's School 
pastoralsupport@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
Tel. 01722 333851 Ext. 251 
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